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CONSUMER INFORMATION
The federal Higher Education Opportunity Act of 2008 requires that
institutions of higher education disclose certain consumer information
to current students, prospective students, current employees and/or
prospective employees. This consumer information (https://irds.vcu.edu/
institutional-reporting/consumer-information/) for VCU is maintained by
the Office of Institutional Research and Decision Support.
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